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 Welcome back to school!  We hope you had a fantastic 

Eastertime.  The children have settled back into work 

wonderfully and we have had some beautiful weather this 

week to enjoy the outside areas of our school.   

Dates for your diary  

Wed 21st April  Tri-golf day – whole school in 

PE kit please 

W/C 26th April Remote Parental Consultation 

Meetings 

Mon 3rd May Bank Holiday - School closed 

Thur 6th May School Photographs – classes.  

Everyone in school uniform 

please.  

Year 4 who have PE on the 

Afternoon to bring just their 

trainers in a bag please.  

Fri 28th May Last day of term – school closes 

at 4.30pm 

Mon 31st May – Fri 4th 

June  

School closed – Half term 

holiday  

Mon 7th June  School reopens for children 

Parent Governor Vacancy  

Please find along with this week’s 

Newsletter, information and forms 

required for Parent Governor 

nominations.  If you are interested 

in becoming part of our Governing 

Body we would love to hear from you.  Please get in touch 

with any questions you may have and we look forward to 

receiving some nominations.   

ParentPay  

Thank you to everyone who has 

signed up to the site so far.  If 

anyone is having problems finding their login details letter, 

please let me know and I can print a duplicate.  We are 

hoping to eventually become a cashless school and have 

everything payable online, including non-uniform days, 

school trips etc.  Every Friday I will load onto ParentPay the 

Breakfast/After School sessions children have attended that 

week, along with any school lunches they may have had.  I 

thought best to do things this way instead of loading full 

terms to take into account any sickness that may occur and 

to avoid refunds etc.  You will be able to pay money into 

your ParentPay account and then allocate it to whichever 

‘pot’ you need to (lunches/wraparound care).   

Again, thank you for your support with this.  I am sure we 

will all find this new system beneficial when we all get the 

hang of it – including me!   

Mrs Bowden-Stoker 

Attendance week commencing 12th April 2021 

Ms. Lilley’s Class – ELM 98.7  

Miss Defty’s Class – OAK 97.5  

Miss O’Neil’s Class – MAPLE 99.1  

Mr. Churchill’s Class– SYCAMORE 98.9  

Mrs. Appleby’s Class - WILLOW 94.7  

Star Pupils week commencing 12th April 2021 

Ms. Lilley’s Class – ELM Jake D  

Miss Defty’s Class – OAK Olivia H  

Miss O’Neil’s Class – MAPLE Avah C-D  

Mr. Churchill’s Class– SYCAMORE Layla B  

Mrs. Appleby’s Class - WILLOW Louise W  

Pupils Pupil   Alice B / Noah F   

Staff Member of the week Mrs Robson   

 

Basketball Bonanza 
On Tuesday, children from Year 1 to 6 participated in a 
Basketball Bonanza, an event which was organised and run by 
Easington SSP.  The children's behaviour was exemplary and 
they had a great time.  The staff from Easington SSP once 
again commended the children on their attitude and level of 
effort.  Well done to all involved.   

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Tri-golf  
On Wednesday 
21st April, we have 

a Tri-golf event happening in school. All children from EYFS to 
Year 6 will be involved in this event being provided by the firm 
'Sportscool'.  This should be a fun, engaging and enjoyable 
experience for all of the children.  You never know, we might 
have the next Rory McIlroy or Lexi Thompson in school!  All 
children in school will need to wear their PE kit on this 
day.  Keep your eyes peeled for the photos next week. 
 
After School Multi Activity Sessions 
Years 3 / 4 / 5 / 6  
Tuesdays 3.30-4.30pm 
A letter went home with our KS2 
children this week regarding a free 
After School Club that will start next 
Tuesday and run for 5 weeks.  We 
have had a huge response to this club, which is fantastic!   
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                                   Easington Wombles 
Just before Easter, we mentioned in our Newsletter about some of our 
wonderful children litter picking in the village as part of the Easington Wombles 
Group.   
 
Our PTA decided to purchase some litter pickers and bags and these have very 
kindly been brought into school today by Mrs Davies.  Any families now wishing 
to take part and help the Easington Wombles with their mission, can now take one of the litter 
pickers to use.  Once you are finished, the litter picker can be returned to school to be passed 
on for another family to use.   
 
If you or your child are interested in this, please ask your child to pop to the School Office to 
arrange to book out one of the litter pickers.  
 
A little bit of information about the Easington Wombles group from their Facebook page …… 

About this group

This is a simple idea, to try and make Easington a little bit cleaner. 
It is not a group thing due to current restrictions of only 2 people being able to meet for a walk at present. 

You wouldn't have to commit to certain days or times - just when you’re out and about on your walk with or without your dog, if you 
see rubbish then pick it up. 

It wouldn't matter if you can only do once a week or fortnight or everyday - after all every little helps 💙❤️👍🏻 

It is about bringing a little bit of pride back into our community and making our streets a little cleaner. 

We believe when a place looks clean people take a second thought about dropping litter and it only takes a few to make a huge 

difference - thanks for reading 😊👍🏻  

 
Please support Easington C of E Primary School PTA on #easyfundraising, 
you can raise FREE donations when you shop online with over 5,000 
retailers. It's simple and only takes 2 minutes to sign up! Plus, once you have 
raised your first £5, easyfundraising will match it!    

Sign up now:    https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/  
       Fund name : Easington C of E Primary School PTA 

 

 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides                                                                        
   

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/

